
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 2:56:04 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:35 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Doug Perkins

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please deny this rate increase, it's getting just too hard for those on fixed incomes to cope.  And, it
contradicts all that Premier Wynne is attempting to
do to give us rate relief.   Hydro One should be forced to find efficiencies
in their operations rather than be granted regular, annual increases. Enough is enough.

-- Attachment --
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